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Are you  interested in local wildlife and would like to get  

involved with local conservation and recording  

of species in Horndean and surrounding areas? 

If so we would like to invite you to join us on  

Tuesday 12 April 2016 at 7:00 pm at 
Napier Hall, Portsmouth Road, Horndean, PO8 9NL 

The Event is free and after a short AGM and review of last year we will hear 
from some of our enthusiastic local members and volunteers. They will explain 
how surveys and countryside management plans undertaken by local naturalists 
and photographers play a vital role in helping to save our natural heritage and 
how you can join us and be part of our local conservation. 
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